
 

 

 April 15, 2021 

NOTICE TO RESIDENTS 
 
RE: TOWN OF GEORGINA 

CHURHC STREET – TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE 
EAST OF NATANYA 
NOTICE OF STORM & SANITARY SEWERS AND ROADWORKS  

 
Dear Occupant, 
 
On behalf of Pilen Construction, we wish to advise that an upgrade to Church Street to provide 
an urbanized road with curbs and gutters, which includes a storm sewer, sanitary sewer and 
road works, will be completed on Church Street, east of Natanya Blvd up to Woodbine Ave.  The 
entire project will take approximately 4 months to complete. This work will require a full road 
closure of Church Street for the entire period of construction.  Access will be provided only to 
emergency vehicles and the local residents, and local businesses within the work zone.  
Resident cards will be provided with this letter, which should be displayed on the dash of your 
car. A detour route is provided and will be posted on the Town website to provide directions 
around this closed section of Church Street for residents & other vehicles external to the works 
zone.   
 

This work will commence on April 19, 2021, weather dependent, starting with the 4 day closure 
of Connell Dr. at Church St. Residents in the Treasure Hill Subdivision are asked to use Glen 
Rye St. for access on to Church St. Immediately following this the works on Church St. will 
commence until completion on August 31st 2021.  
 
Driveway access may be interrupted briefly while construction passes the driveway location. 
Alternate temporary parking will be provided in the parking lot adjacent to the model homes for 
this instance. Access to the parking lot will be from the Treasure Hill site (Connell Dr) not from 
Church St. This can be coordinated through myself, Shaun Lawton. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your co-operation as we 

work to improve service in your area.  Should you have any questions or concerns, contact 

myself at (416) 897-9428 or Development Engineering for the Town of Georgina at 905-476-

4301 Ext 2335 and on evenings or weekends (905) 955-3255. 

Yours truly 
a.m. candaras associate inc. 
 
 
Shaun Lawton 
Site Inspector 
 



 

 

cc: Department of Operations and Infrastructure, Town of Georgina 


